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Memorandum 

Date: November 3, 2021 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools 

From:  Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Approval of Contractors for Phase 1B and Phase 2 of the 2021-2023 
Capital Project as Lowest Bidders 

This memo serves as a request for acceptance of the following vendors as low bidders 
for Phase 1B and Phase 2 of the Middle School, Intermediate Education Center, and 
High School 2021-2023 Capital Project.  This approval is for base bid with alternates. 
Contracts for each vendor will be approved upon receipt and legal review. 

Base Alternates 
Asbestos abatement, Mark Cerrone, Inc. $ 783,855. $ 25,300 

HVAC, DV Brown and Associates $8,065,000 $ 515,000 

General Trades, Allgaier Construction $ 938,500 $ 24,500 

Plumbing, John W. Danforth $ 57,888 $ 0 

Electrical, CIR electrical construction Corp. $ 854,500 $ 19,600 
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